
 Memorandum 
To: Colleen Norton, Deputy City Clerk 

From: Kevin Hampton, Investigations Division Sergeant 

Date: October 24, 2017 

Re: Liquor License Application- New Lodging and Entertainment 

 

 
 

RE:    CIP 2014 / PC RIL Hotel, LLC 
 
 
DBA :    Residence Inn Denver Southwest / Littleton 
 
Location:      3090 W County Line Road 
  
Applicants :        CIP 2014 / PC RIL Hotel LLC 

 

 
Manager: Steve Ryan     DOB:  11/13/1962 

 

 

At your request, a background investigation was conducted on the above named establishment and 

the above named parties. The investigation included a check of Colorado Bureau of Investigation 

records.  No derogatory information was discovered.   

 

The records of the Littleton Police Department were also searched and no incidents at this location 

or with this applicant were reported. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

                        

               
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


